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Gentlemen:  I am writing to request the zoning change necessary to allow the development of
Augustine Prep.  Having known the Ramirez family and their commitment to the education of
Milwaukee's central city youth, this school will provide an excellent education and a real future for it's
students.  Unfortunately that opportunity does not exist within the current education system.  I implore
you to make this zoning change and support the project in every possible way.
Jim Rowe
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